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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Veritas proposes 25-bed hospital in Durham for adults with eating disorders 
 
RALEIGH – Veritas Collaborative, LLC has filed an application with the Certificate of Need Section of the N.C. 
Division of Health Service Regulation to develop a 25-bed specialty behavioral health hospital for adult male and 
female eating disorder patients at 2812 Erwin Road, Durham. 
 
The 2014 State Medical Facilities Plan identifies a need in North Carolina for 25 beds to serve adult male and 
female patients with identified eating disorders as classified in the Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental 
Disorders, such as anorexia nervosa, bulimia nervosa and binge-eating disorder. 
 
A public hearing for this project will be held at 2 p.m. on Aug. 20 in the Haywood Gym on the Dorothea Dix 
Campus at 805 Ruggles Drive, Raleigh. 
 
The project is expected to cost $9.1 million and to be complete in January 2018.   
 
Anyone may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the Certificate of 
Need Section no later than July 31, 2014 at the following address: 
 

Certificate of Need Section 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh NC  27699-2704 

 
For more information contact: 
 

Fatimah Wilson, Project Analyst 
Certificate of Need Section 
(919) 855-3873 
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